Foundation Homework
Thursday 10th October 2019

[bookmark: _GoBack]We have continued to have lots of fun this week, exploring all the different things available to us throughout the entire Foundation Stage. This week we have focused around the topic of ‘Hull Fair’. We have enjoyed various different activities throughout the week, including:
· A food tasting event, enjoying all the traditional food items found at Hull Fair.
· Created our very own Hull Fair map, and building models of our favourite ride to place onto the map.
· Enjoyed our very own Sweet Shop role play area.
· Made our own rides using various different pieces of junk modelling material. 
Next week we will be focusing upon the theme of ‘Birthdays’, ready for our class bears to turn 5. To truly embrace this topic, we would like you to bring in an image of a past birthday so that we can share all our different traditions we have when it comes to our own birthdays. These images will be shared and discussed with the class during a circle time activity.  
Notes:
· Please can all permission slips and money donations be brought into school as soon as possible please. 
We hope your children have continued to enjoy their first couple weeks at Victoria Dock Primary school! If however, you do have any questions, concerns or comments please don’t hesitate to see any of the staff and we will help and support in any way we can! 

Thank you for your continued support.
Foundation 2 Team
